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August 20, 2008
Colorado Department of Education

Educator License and Professional Services

201 E. Colfax Ave.

Denver, CO  80203

Dear Educator License and Professional Services:

I forwarded to you a State of Washington OSPI form 4020C Verification of Good Standing for Certificates Held in Other States in July on our recent MIT graduate William M. Shea.  I spoke to someone in your department last week and she confirmed that the form had been signed by your department and sent back July 17 to the OSPI office in Olympia, WA.  Unfortunately, the form should have been returned to me for William’s certification file.  I then contact the OSPI office and their departmental representative could not locate the form. They had noted it had been received July 23rd, and since it was no longer on site he believed it had been sent back to you.

Thus, unless you have the form or a copy you can send to me to keep here in William’s certification file per OSPI regulations (applicants recommended for certification have their original certification files kept at the university where their certification program was completed), I am starting the process over again.

Enclosed is my photocopy of the original form William Shea signed. I need it filled out by your department and returned to me. I am enclosing a SASE. Thank you for your cooperation.

Feel free to contact me if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MIT
Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Seminar II E 3135 location, Se 2A 2117 mailstop

The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



